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Comments:      Our poor, poor planet is much too close to her tipping point for us to be enacting policies that will

only serve to push her over the edge.  We must preserve whatever precious little pristine wilderness remaining

and re-wild  much of that stolen from the animal nations.  

     Since we've put a man on the moon, the human population has more than doubled while that of the wild

animal nations has more than halved.  The survivors need full protection and deserve to live and raise their

families in peace.  And it is they who should come first to mind when any decisions are made regarding the Bob

Marshall Wilderness Complex.

     Any activities permitted must have minimal impact on the wilderness.  This includes structures being built and

controlling the numbers of people engaging in activities. There must be full transparency in the issuing of permits

for outfitters.  Please do not use a Categorical Exclusion (CE) to renew any outfitter permits. An Environmental

Assessment or Environmental Impact Statement with accompanying public input is called for to properly protect

this fabled Wilderness Complex.

 


